
 

 

2016 Election Bulletin Announcement 
 

Election Day is Tuesday, November 8  

(For use weekend of Nov. 5/6) 

 

Catholics are called to be a voice that is concerned with the dignity of all persons, the protection of the 

most vulnerable, and the common good of society. On Tuesday, November 8, Catholics will have the 

opportunity to be that voice by participating in the General Election and voting through the entire ballot. 

Resources to help prepare voters for Tuesday’s election, including issues to consider, a sample ballot, and 

election logistics, are available at www.micatholic.org/2016election.   
 

http://www.micatholic.org/2016election

